To: Jacqueline Beaudry
City Clerk - Ann Arbor
301 E. Huron St. Ann Arbor, MI 48107-9647

From: John Markiewicz - Alumni President
Delta Upsilon Fraternity
1331 Hill St.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104
My Mailing Address is: 2422 Foxway Dr. Ann Arbor 48105

Re: Proposed Ordinance ORD-16-04 Rezoning of 0.3 acre at 1335 Hill St.

I and the Alumni Board of Directors have no objection to the planned

Renovation and additions made to the property at 1335 Hill St., our neigbor, the
Jewish Resource Center. All we ask is that the driveway we share with 1335 Hill

be unobstructed throughout the construction so that our fraternity members can

use the drive to get to our rear parking lot behind the fraternity house throughout

this summer and throughout the duration of the construction. This also applies to
The city of Ann Arbor trash trucks which take away refuse from our dumpster. These
trucks, as well as emergency vehicles, need full access to this driveway. Our property
at 1331 Hill Street has tenants year round, including this summer. This means the entire
width of the shared driveway should be unobstructed and not fenced or blocked off.
Call me at 734-536-0698, my cell phone, if there are any questions, Thank you.
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